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FREDERICK COUNTY DELEGATION

February 6, 2020

Honorable Delegate Derek Davis
Chairman, Economic Matters Committee
Maryland House of Delegates

6 Bladen Street, Room 231

Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: Frederick County Delegation Letter of Support — HB1062

Chairman Davis,

On Thursday, February 6, 2020, the Frederick County Delegation held a public meeting,
voting unanimously to approve HB1062 (Frederick County - Alcoholic Beverages - Municipal
Golf Course License).

This letter is to confirm that this legislation has the support of the Frederick County
Delegation. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

-

Del. Jesse T. Pippy — Chair Sen. Ronald L. Young — Vice phair P
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